GARNETT HOUSING AUTHORITY
August 14, 2017 ;

Members present: Steve Spring, Reed Richardson, Butch Rocker, Betts Abraham and Susan Stanton.
Also attending was Karlyn Hulett, Housing Director.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved by the board.
Karlyn gave the following report:
¢ Chris Weiner, the new city manager, won't be attending our meetings.
e  Karlyn will be gone on August 22™-25" for HUD training in Wichita,

s Time to consider a new lawnmower. It is wearing out and we have to spend lots of money on
parts that are breaking down.

The board went into executive session at 7:1£.

The board reconvened at 7:21.

Reed made a motion to pay the bills. Betts seconded his motion. The board approved.
Board looked over the financial report.

Meeting adjourned,

Recorded by Susan Stanton, Secretary



